Dear Parents

Year 6 are busy making their slippers and we would love your help! 

On Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th December we are inviting parents/family members in, to work in their child's class to help children assemble and create their slippers.

Please let your child's class teacher know if you are able to help.

Many thanks

Year 6 team

